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LIEDTKE UPDATE 

December, 2020 

  Dear	Friends,	
We	praise	the	Lord	for	his	watchcare	and	guidance	as	we	have	traveled	far	and	wide	across	the	
USA	during	this	mini	furlough!	It	was	a	blessing	to	see	many	of	you	in	person	at	the	meetings	in	
which	we	participated	from	Michigan	and	Wisconsin	to	North	Carolina	to	Florida	and	out	West	
to	Arkansas,	Arizona	and	Colorado,	just	to	name	a	few	in	our	11,000+	miles	of	driving.	We	were	
able	to	speak	in	several	new-to-us	churches	as	well,	presenting	our	ministry	to	Honduras.	
	
We	anticipate	leaving	for	Honduras	in	the	next	couple	of	weeks,	Lord	willing.	We	had	some	
glitches	with	paperwork	–	more	being	asked	of	us		by	the	lawyer	in	order	to	apply	for	a	religious	
residency	in	Honduras.	All	important	papers	now	have	to	be	apostilled,	so	we	sent	off	my	US	
Citizenship	certificate	for	this	process	and	were	told	that	after	the	document	is	20	years	old	they	
cannot	apostille	it.	A	new	one	has	been	applied	for	which	we	will	have	to	pick	up	at	a	later	date.	
When	we	receive	Brenda’s	apostilled	birth	certificate	back,		hopefully	this	week,	we	will	go	
ahead	and	purchase	tickets.	Please	pray	for	us	as	we	ready	things	to	enter	the	country.		
	
In	October	we	also	had	the	joy	of	seeing	our	son,	Dan,	marry	Lauren	Knopp	in	Indiana.	We	thank	
God	for	the	blessing	of	a	new	family	forming	out	of	our	own	and	it	was	a	wonderful	celebration	
in	the	midst	of	this	Covid-	centered	year.	
	
THANK	YOU	to	those	who	have	sent	in	special	love	gifts	for	Christmas.	You	are	a	special	blessing	
to	us!	There	are	many	costs	associated	with	our	move	from	Belize	to	Honduras	and	even	though	
we	did	not	put	out	a	plea	for	outfit	and	passage	particularly	,	we	are	seeing	God	touching	hearts	
to	bring	in	the	needed	funds	for	transit,	appliances,	vehicle,	furniture	and	setup	once	there.		
	
May	God	bless	you	as	we	celebrate	the	time	of	His	birth!	
In	Christ,	
Mark	and	Brenda	Liedtke,	BIMI	Honduras.																		Acct.#1436.															mbliedtke@gmail.com	
	


